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(® SEXUAL HARASSMENT PREVENTION

Georgia®

The Statewide Sexual Harassment Prevention Policy applies to all
employees in Executive Branch agencies, authorities,
boards and commissions.

Under the Policy, all employees must complete sexual harassment
prevention training on an annual basis. Training also is required for
supervisors, managers and investigators.

The State of Georgia does not tolerate
sexual harassment or retaliation in any form.

Appropriate training, along with the creation of respectful workplaces
and safe environments, are critical to prevention.

Contact your Human Resources Department for information
about mandatory training requirements.



